

MEMO FROM THE TOWNSHIP MANAGER

LOWER HEIDELBERG TOWNSHIP

720 BROWNSVILLE ROAD

SINKING SPRING, PA 19608

DATE: 7/15/2022

RE: Welcome L.E. Chip Bilger, II as Lower Heidelberg Township's new Township Supervisor

TO: RESIDENTS OF LOWER HEIDELBERG TOWNSHIP

Lower Heidelberg Township Supervisors Cheryl Johnson and Paul Prutzman welcome L.E. Chip Bilger, II as A new Township Supervisor to fill the vacant position left by the resignation of Michael Keltz. Mr. Bilger will complete the balance of Mr. Keltz's term until December 31, 2023.

Mr. Bilger brings numerous years of municipal government experience as a Vice President of the Community Advisory Board through the Center for Excellence in Local Government, serving as a Cumru Township Commission for several years, being a member of Berks Municipal Partnership, serving as President of the Berks County Water and Sewer Association, and currently he is the Executive Director of the Western Berks Water Authority. We are pleased to have Mr. Bilger as our new Township Supervisor since his vast experience will permit Mr. Bilger to immediately engage in the discussions and decisions at the Public Meetings.